
St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc.          Summer 2016

THE FALCON 
Message from the President 

I hope everyone found ways to keep cool during this summer’s 
heatwaves!


I want to bring your attention to two events that will be happening when 
the weather will (hopefully) be much cooler. 


The first is our annual Invitational Golf Tournament, in memory of former 
club treasurer GT Roman, which will be held September 17th. This year, 
it will be held at Black Birch Golf Club (formerly Banner Lodge Golf 
Club) in East Haddam. Proceeds from this event go to St. Joe’s college 
scholarship fund.


The second event is a Polka Octoberfest on September 24th featuring 
Polka Country Musicians and Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men. 
It will be held in the pavilion. This has been an annual area event for 
many years, and St. Joe’s is fortunate to host it this year. There will 
something for everyone.  


More information can be found on our website stjoespolishclub.com. 
Hope to see you there!—Frank


Condolences 
Our deepest sympathies to the family and friends of club member C. Frank Palmer, who passed away at the 
age of 72 on July 6, 2016. Frank was also on St. Joe’s Board of Directors. He will be sorely missed.


College Scholarship News 
The following seniors shared $6,500 in scholarship money:


Teri Lynn Bailey		 Haleigh DelGaizo

Lauren Hickley	 	 Tyler Keller

Zachary Kranc	 	 Maria McNichols

Laura Plourde	 	 Ryanna Rapuano


Congratulations to the winners, and best of luck achieving your academic goals
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St. Joe’s Invitational Golf Tournament 
The 2016 St. Joseph’s Invitational Golf Tournament, in memory of G. T. Roman, 
will be held September 17, 2016 at Black Birch Golf Club (formerly Banner Lodge 
Golf Course), 10 Banner Road, East Haddam, CT.  It is a four-person scramble with 
a 9:00 am shotgun start. Cost is $85.00 per golfer (if paid by 09/10/16); $95.00 if 
paid after 09/11/16, and includes a steak dinner. Contact Gail Smith at (860) 

537-9626 or gcsmith918@comcast.net to sign up.


Interested in sponsoring a hole or donating a raffle prize? Forms are available in this newsletter, on the 
bulletin board at the club, and on the web site stjoespolishclub.com.


TEAM CAPTAINS - Please confirm your team by August 26th. Contact Gail or Craig Smith at (860) 537-9626 
or gcsmith918@comcast.net


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Volunteers are needed for the morning at 11:00 am, and evening clean-up at 5:00 
pm. Contact Don Hibbert at don69dart@sbcglobal.net or Janek Gadomski at janek@aol.com to sign up.  


Member News 
Congratulations, and welcome, to the following new members:


Charles Logan	 	 Lori Beary	 	 Mike Weinkoff	 	 Jennifer Pace


 

Polka Dance Schedule 
All Saturday dances include a buffet at 6:00 pm and dancing from 
6:30-10:30 pm, unless otherwise noted. 
Call 860-5372550 to make reservations. 

Saturday, September 24th 
Special Event - Polka Octoberfest 
Featuring Polka Country Musicians and Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men

COST: $10.00 admission — free parking

TIME: 1:00 pm to 7:00 pm

Food available for purchase, beer garden, raffles, and Frauleins!

For more information contact: Richie 860-598-4117 or Karen 860-537-3539


Saturday, November 19th Sunday, December 18th 
Eddie Forman Orchestra	 	 	 	 Christmas Polka	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men
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2016 Memorial Scholarship – Sponsorship Request Letter 
 

 
St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 

395 South Main Street 
Colchester, CT 06415 

 
  
This year will be the 16th Annual St. Joseph’s Polish Society Memorial Golf Tournament, in 
memory of G.T. Roman.  All proceeds are used for College Scholarships, which are given to 
qualified college-bound students.  Over the past 15 years we have awarded over $50,000. 
 
This year the tournament will be held on Saturday, September 17, 2016 at the Black Birch Golf 
Club in East Haddam, CT.   
 
We are asking for your support this year, by sponsoring a hole and/or donating a raffle prize. 
 
A Hole Sponsorship Sign is $50.00, check payable to St. Joseph’s Polish Society.  Please call 
Kori Phillips (860) 917-8463, mail or drop it off at the above address (weekdays after 4:00; 
weekends after 12:00). 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Golf Tournament Sponsor Committee: 
Kori Phillips  
Tim Cordova  
Gail Smith  
 
 
2016 Hole Sponsorship Information (Max 4 lines): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Name:_____________________________________________   Phone: _____________ 
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Other Events 
11th Annual St. Joe’s Pig Roast 
Sunday, September 4th — In the pavilion

TIME:  1:00 pm  OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

COST:  $25.00 at the door ($20.00 for seniors and children 6-12 years old)

FREE for kids 5 years old and younger

*$20.00 if paid by Friday, Aug. 26th (see the bartenders)

Volunteers are needed for set-up and clean-up.  Contact Greg Cordova at 
gecordova@comcast.net with questions, or to volunteer.


Trivia Monday FOOTBALL BUS TRIP 
Second Monday of every month		 	 	 Sunday, October 2nd

Sign up at 6:30 pm	 	 	 	 	 New York Jets vs. Seattle Seahawks

Game begins at 7:00 pm	 	 	 	 COST: $150 per ticket - only 55 tickets will be sold

Happy Hour drinks until 7:00 pm	 	 	 Contact Brian Caton (860) 213-2936 for more 

SMOKE FREE event	 	 	 	 	 information - sign up at the bar


The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. Joseph’s Polish 
Society, Inc.  Question or comments can be directed to Linda Grzeika, Editor, at grzeika@me.com  

MEMBERS:  If you have recently moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 
stjoespolishclub@aol.com.  Email addresses are always welcome!   

St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 
395 South Main Street 
Colchester, CT  06415
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